
Sugar Hill Planning Board 

October 3, 2018 

Members: Rob Hayward, Sidney Regen, Arthur Chase, David Thurston, Skip Redfield 

Guest: Tom Smith 

 

Chairman Rob Hayward called the meeting to order at 5:30PM on Wednesday, October 3, 2018.  On a 

motion made by David Thurston, seconded by Skip Redfield the minutes of the September meeting were 

approved and accepted.  PASSED UNANIMOUSLY 

 

Tom Smith on behalf of Mark Russell  

Tax Map # 223 Lot #11 

Tom Smith came before the Board to report that he had met with the Lisbon Planning Board and after 

receiving a letter from this Board in regards to this matter they approved and signed off on new plans to 

be registered removing the restriction.  Mr. Smith read the letter from the Lisbon Board (see attached).  

On a motion made by David Thurston, seconded by Skip Redfield it was accepted ad approved.  PASSED 

UNANIMOUSLY. 

 

Old Business / New Business 

The Board received a written request from the Select board to review the current definition for “Tourist 

Home” at the request of Chairman of the Zoning Board, Mike Hern.  The Board reviewed briefly and will 

plan to discuss at the November meeting. 

With no further business, on a motion made by Arthur Chase, seconded by David Thurston the meeting 

was moved to be adjourned. 

 

Submitted by: 

 

 

Amy Venezia 

Secretary to the Planning Board 


